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CHESHIRE, CT �± The Lane Construction Corporation, the U.S. subsidiary of Salini Impregilo 
Group, has won two contracts in the road and water sectors for a combined total of nearly $400 
million. The contracts contribute to �W�K�H���F�R�P�S�D�Q�\�¶�V more than $1 billion worth of new orders in 
the United States for 2018.  for

. Improvements to the interstate, referred to locally as the Raleigh 
Beltline, will widen 6.5 miles of the roadway from four lanes to six; enhancing traffic flow, 
access, and efficiency to the widely traveled roadway which is forecast to increase in traffic 
volume in the future. The work involves replacing pavement and bridges and upgrading 
interchanges and is expected to start in early 2019 and be completed by mid-2023.  

The contract reaffirms Lane as the #3 top highway builder (ENR) in the United States, and a 
leader in the transportation sector overall. Other contracts won in this sector this year include 
the Wekiva Parkway (Section 8) in Florida; the I-10 Corridor Contract 1 Express Lanes in 
California; and the widening of I-85 in South Carolina.  

In Tennessee, Lane has won a $39-million contract to upgrade the Kuwahee Wastewater 
Treatment P
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